
Emails to solicit feedback on the draft BLS Kids’ Activities

First Email:

Thank you for visiting the Bureau of Labor Statistics exhibit booth at the 2012 AERA Annual Meeting.  
While visiting our booth, Tracy and I asked for your help in reviewing four classroom activities that BLS 
has developed to help further economic literacy at the K-12 level.  I have attached the four activities to 
this email and you are free to review as many or as few as you like.  The link below will take you to a 
survey where you can provide your feedback.  We would like to receive all responses by <date giving 
them about 2 weeks to complete>.  

<Link>

We truly appreciate all of your help and feedback.   Please forward the activities and the survey link to 
any colleagues who might also be interested in providing feedback, as we can use as much help as we 
can get!  Also, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or wish to assist us further 
in our efforts.  

This survey is being administered by surveymonkey.com and resides on a server outside of the BLS 
Domain.  The BLS cannot guarantee the protection of survey responses and advises against the inclusion 
of sensitive personal information in any response.

Jacob Galley
Economist
Division of Information and Marketing Services
Office of Publications and Special Studies
U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics
(202) 691-5865

Follow-up Email (to be sent about a week after first email to volunteers who have not responded):  

We are still hoping to get your input on the classroom activities we have developed to help further 
economic literacy at the K-12 level.  Your input will help us be sure the activities meet your needs.  We 
hope to start analyzing the feedback soon, so if you plan on providing feedback, please complete the 
survey by Date.

I have attached the four activities.  Please follow the link below to the complete the survey. 

<Link>

We appreciate your help as we continue to assess and refine the activities.  If you know anyone else who
might be interested in participating, please feel free to forward this email to them.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know. 



This survey is being administered by surveymonkey.com and resides on a server outside of the BLS 
Domain.  The BLS cannot guarantee the protection of survey responses and advises against the inclusion 
of sensitive personal information in any response.

Thanks again for your assistance,

Jacob Galley
Economist
Division of Information and Marketing Services
Office of Publications and Special Studies
U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics
(202) 691-5865


